
Expert Tips for Communicating
During a Crisis

A brief published by the National Association
of Corporate Directors takes a serious look at
the critical interaction between the general
counsel and the board during a crisis.

The information contained in the brief was captured from an
in-depth discussion of Fortune 500 board leaders.

The publication, titled “Communicating in Times of Crisis:
Insights From Fortune 500 Committee Chairs,” can be downloaded
from the NACD website at no charge.

It addresses the question: How can the general counsel manage
the timing of communications with stakeholders and balance the
need  for  transparency  with  the  organization’s  risk
appetite—amid  an  ongoing  investigation?

Download the brief.
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